

THE PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY GOVERNMENT

OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE

June 2, 2014

The Honorable Mel R. Franklin Chairman Prince George's County Council County Administration Building Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20772

Dear Chairman Franklin,

On May 9, 2014, I transmitted a bill to amend the County's secondhand personal property and pawn dealers law that would prohibit the use of automated purchasing machines.

At this time, I would request that CB-25-2014 be withdrawn.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Ms. Glenda R. Wilson, Chief of Staff, at (301) 952-4431.

Sincerely,

Rushern, L. Baker, III County Executive